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Year 5 Year 5/6 Year 6 

 

Noelia 

Weronika 

Olivia 

Christana-Gold 

 

Year 1/2 
Mia 

Archie 

Year 3/4 Year 4 Year 2 

Monty 

Danny 

Year 3 
Samara 

Chisom 

Luiza 

Ikpomwosa 

Roxanne 

Samuel Ow 

Kacper 

Best 

Year 1 

Kieran 

Rihanna 

Kyle 

Polly 

Reception 

 
 

 

 96.9%     ABOVE TARGET  96.7%     JUST BELOW TARGET  

SINCE START OF YEAR 

Year 5/6 99.1% 

Year 4 98.4% 

Year 1 97.8% 

Year 2 97.5% 

Year 3 97.5% 

Year 6 96.2% 

Year 3/4 95.5% 

Year 5 95.1% 

Year 1/2 91.5% 

  

THIS WEEK 

Year 1 99.2% 

Year 3 99.2% 

Year 5/6 99.2% 

Year 6 99.2% 

Year 4 98.2% 

Year 2 97.3% 

Year 3/4 96% 

Year 5 94.2% 

Reception 93.5% 

Year 1/2 90.3% 

 

Thank you to all parents  

and carers who brought  

their children to school  

and on time.      

W HOLE  S CHOOL  A TTENDANCE  T ARGET  -  96.7%  

 



 



 

Gardening 
Club 
The Upper KS2 Gardening Club have worked tirelessly to remove 

the weeds that had grown over the summer holidays.  As a result 

they were delighted to discover that the turnips had grown.  

Their produce will now be incorporated into cookery lessons for all 

of us to enjoy. 

Well Done! 

Our Reception children sat beautifully and attentively during their first school mass.  

They each received a prayer booklet from Mrs Walsh as they were welcomed into the  

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School Family.   

Welcome Mass  for   

Recept ion Chi ldren  



 

YEAR 5/6 

COOKERY CLASSES  

Mr D delivered a cooking session in Y5/6 this week.  The  

pupils spoke about healthy lifestyle choices and how they 

could include different vegetables into a variety of dishes.  

 

They worked in groups to prepare the vegetables to make a  

delicious pasta bake. Mr D complimented the class on their  

behaviour and team work and was amazed at all they had  

remembered from their sessions last year!  

Well done Year 5/6! 

PUPIL COMMENT: 
I tried spring onion for the first 
time and I really liked it. 

PUPIL COMMENT: 
I’m going to try making this 
at home with my mum. 

PUPIL COMMENT: 
The pasta bake 
was delicious! 

On Thursday 19th September Class 1/2 had a visit from Mr D 

who talked to the children about keeping healthy and looking 

after themselves. They learnt all about the importance of eating 

a balanced diet and exercise. After that they made a tasty fruit 

salad using lots of different fruits. To make 

the fruit salad they learnt two safe cutting 

methods, the bridge and the claw and they  

all took turns chopping the delicious fruit.  

The best part was that they were all able to 

eat their yummy fruit salad at the end! The 

children had a lovely morning and are very 

excited to try it make it at home, with adult 

supervision, for their families! 

 

Well done Year 1/2! 

YEAR 1/2 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Collect and win 
with Aldi’s Kit for Schools. 
This September, Aldi’s Kit for Schools promotion is giving 20 primary schools 

the chance to win £20,000 to kick start a health legacy for their school. 

What’s more, every school who enters by completing their Aldi’s Kit for 

Schools poster will also receive an exclusive school sports kit! 

Taking part 

1. Collect. Pick up a Team GB sticker whenever you spend £30 in any Aldi store, 

and bring the stickers into school to add to our Aldi’s Kit for Schools poster. 

2. Explore. Throughout this term we will be using each poster’s 150 healthy 

challenges and further resources from Aldi and Team GB’s education 

programme, Get Set to Eat Fresh, to create healthy moments in assembly, 

the classroom and at home. 

3. Win. Complete the poster with 300 Team GB stickers to receive a school 

sports kit and the chance for us to win a cash prize of £20,000 to build 

a health legacy at our school. 

 

 
Find out more and get stuck in at 

getseteatfresh.co.uk/kitforschools 
 

T&Cs apply. 

Corpus Christi Primary School is taking part in the  

‘GET SET to eat fresh’ campaign by Aldi. 

Please collect any tokens received and bring them into school to 

help us collect enough tokens to complete our Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

poster and receive an exclusive sports kit for our school. 

Thank you for your help. 



 

IMPORTANT DATES  

DATE DAY TIME EVENT 

22-26 

Sep 

SUN-

THU 
 

Leeds Newman Festival—Join the Parish of Blessed John Henry 
Newman to celebrate England’s newest Saint. 

24 Sep TUE 
3.00 - 

5.30pm 

Years 5 and 6 girls are competing against six schools in 6-a-side 
football tournament at Garforth Academy. 
Please collect your child from school at 5.30pm. 

26 Sep THU All day 
Reception individual and group photographs taken. 
Family photographs will also be taken 

26 Sep THU 7.00pm 
Pontifical Mass of Thanksgiving and Veneration of the Relic at 
Corpus Christi Church with Bishop Marcus Stock. Faith supper 
afterwards. 


